


>
> I hope you are doing well. Could you please let me know if you have submitted this email for inclusion on the
next meeting Council agenda?
>
> Thank you and all the best,
>
> Martina
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Marie Howran < >
> Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 2:52 PM
> To: Marie Howran <howrans@outlook.com>; Heather Watson <hwatson@dourodummer.ca>; Marie Howran
< >; Harold Nelson <hnelson@dourodummer.ca>; Martina Chait-Hartwig
<mchaithartwig@dourodummer.ca>; Tom Watt <tomwatt@dourodummer.ca>; Adam Vervoort
<avervoort@dourodummer.ca>; Ray Johnston <rjohnston@dourodummer.ca>
> Subject: Re: Septic Inspection Program
>
>
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
>> On Dec 3, 2024, at 2:49 PM, Marie Howran <  wrote:
>>
>> Hello
>>
>> In reading the report put forward on the above topic, I wanted to quickly weigh-in, on your responsibility to the
taxpayers of this township.
>> We can all see that the higher cost of living is impacting everyone.  Since taxpayers in this township have a solid
record of due-diligence per your inspection records, I cannot personally see the value of your undertaking such a
discretionary program.  The building department of our township is already struggling to keep ahead of their
regulated, non-discretionary work.  Let’s put our tax dollars where they matter most!!
>>
>> Terminate this unnecessary program! 
>> It’s not needed. 
>> Taxpayers are ultimately responsible for their own septics as they have been historically.  This program changes
nothing!
>>
>> Yours,
>> Marie Howran
>> Douro-Dummer Taxpayer and Resident
>>
>> Sent from my iPhone




